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26 June 2020 

To Committee FMW/1 – Facilities management British Standards Institution 

Draft for Public Comment: BS 8210 Facilities maintenance management - Code of 

practice 

Please find attached (separately) the National Fire Chiefs Council (NFCC) response to the 

Drafts for Public Consultation for ‘BS 8210 Facilities maintenance management. Code of 

practice. 

NFCC is the professional voice of the UK fire and rescue services and is comprised of a council 

of UK Chief Fire Officers. This submission was put together through NFCC’s Protection and 

Business Safety Committee, of which I am the Vice-Chair. The Committee is comprised of 

protection and fire safety specialists from across the UK. 

NFCC supports the inclusion and identification of the need to maintain fire safety measures in 

premises. These can range from relatively simple to extensive and complex, and where not 

maintained, could lead to inefficiencies and deficiencies in performance, as required, to ensure 

occupants and firefighters are safe in event of fire.  

If you wish to discuss this then please contact a member of the NFCC Building safety 

Programme team who will be happy to assist BuildingSafetyTeam@nationalfirechiefs.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Coombe 

NFCC Protection and Business Safety Committee Vice-Chair 
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